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Welcome 

Welcome 
 

Well what a glorious week it has been let us hope Summer is here to stay this time. It’s lovely to see the children 
playing outside enjoying the sunshine but could I just remind you all about sun hats and suncream. 
 
Rehearsals for Red Kite Class’ end of term production ‘Jill and Fred’s Most Hysterical Historical Adventure’ are 
well underway.  We have today invited parents of the children in Red Kite Class to book their tickets for this event 
and as soon as we know how many surplus tickets we have available we will offer these to parents in other 
classes.  All of the children in school will get to see the production on Wednesday for the Dress rehearsal 

This week’s Awards 
 
 
 
Star of the Week      Citizen of the Week 
Jonah for working hard on his Phonics and writing  Torben for showing a positive attitude to his learning 
Erin for persevering throughout her assessments  Jack St for improved listening and concentration 
Charlie B for turning things around at the end of the  Beorn for ensuring Woodpecker Class is a calm, safe 
week        environment 
Finley for diligence and effort with learning his lines  Misha and Aurelia for looking after our garden area 
        and making sure the plants have water 

Woodpeckers 
In Outdoor Learning this week,  
Woodpecker Class made paint  
out of crushed charcoal and oil  
in order to create pictures like  
cavemen! 
 
 

Class News 

Robins 
This week Robins have started learning their new Talk for Writing text "The Very Hungry Caterpillar" By Eric 
Carle. We have practised the days of the week so that we are confident to say what day it will be tomorrow, 
yesterday, today and in two days time. We have also been looking at the life cycle of a caterpillar by recalling the 
butterflies we had in class before half term and exploring how they cleverly make their cocoon to begin their 
transformation from hungry caterpillar to beautiful butterfly. 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Red Kites 
This week we have been looking at persuasion 
texts and created our own persuasive flyer 
or leaflet to promote our up and coming 
performance of ‘Jill and Fred’s most Hysterical 
Historical Adventure’. 
 
Tickets available soon. 

 

Starlings 
This week in English Starlings have been writing poetry. They read a poem called the ‘Sound Collector’ by Roger 
McGough, then they wrote their own version substituting the words in the original with words to describe the 
sounds around the school. 
 
   


